
Respected Sir/Madam, 

Please find attached a letter regarding the availability of the "Handbook on Basics of Cyber 
Hygiene for Higher Education Institutions", which was officially released on 6th November 
2024. 

This handbook, developed as part of UGC's commitment to enhancing the cyber security 
framework within Higher Education Institutions (HEIs), serves as a vital resource for 
promoting a safety culture in the digital environment. It includes comprehensive 
knowledge and best practices to improve cyber resilience among students, faculty 
members, and non-teaching staff. 

The handbook can be accessed through the following link: 

(https://www.ugc.gov.in/e-
book/A_Handbook_on_Basics_of_Cyber_Hygiene/index.html#p=1) 

You are kindly requested to encourage your institution's faculty, students, and staff to refer 
to this resource and adopt the outlined best practices. 

Link of UGC letter: https://shorturl.at/Unb4G 

  

  

Regards 

Secretary, 

University Grants Commission, MoE 
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